
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

7th June 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Today, we celebrated the Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus. This started with a special 

assembly where the children had to locate all the areas in the school where 

representations of the Sacred Heart were present. I awarded them with a wine -coloured 

heart as a reminder that we should always try and act as Christ’s hands, feet and mouths 

on Earth. We talked about the effect that doing the opposite can have on others and that 

bullying can happen to all of us when people chose not to follow the Gospel values. 

As a celebration of the day, I had arranged a treat for the whole school. Not everyone gets 

to visits theatres and see live shows so today we brought a musical theatre performance 

to Sacred Heart. It was wonderful to hear the laughter and see the sheer joy on the 

children’s faces. Some lucky children even got to part of the show, with all joining in the 

songs which they had learnt earlier in the day at the workshop. ‘Bringing out the Harvest’ 

will be ringing through my head for days. 

 



 

  

 
 

 

Congratulations Miss Shaw 

My next news gives great joy and great sadness rolled into one. 

Over the half term, Miss Shaw got engaged.  She and her soon 

to be husband, also a teacher, have made the decision to move 

to Dubai to teach in September. Whereas this is a super exciting 

venture for them, it is super sad for us as we have to say 

goodbye. Whilst Miss Shaw has only been with us for three and 

half years, I am sure that you’ll all agree that her bright smile 

and enthusiasm for the role has brought joy to the children she 

has taught over this time. We will all miss her greatly.    

Mr Joshua Mason has been appointed as Miss Shaw’s replacement. Mr Mason is 

presently teaching at Our Lady and St Patrick’s Catholic Primary in Teignmouth which is 

part of out Trust of schools. He is sure to be a great asset to Sacred Heart as the first 

thing he has promised to do is start a football team in the Autumn term which I know many 

of the children will be delighted to hear. More on Mr Mason next week. 

Have a lovely weekend 

Nichola Day 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

June 

3rd-14th June: Y4 Multiplication Tables Check (Date TBC) 

Mon 10th: Y6 Swimming (last day Monday 15th July) 

Mon 10th – 14th: Y1 National Phonics Screening Test 

Thurs 13th Y4 trip to Escot 

Thurs 13th Y5 Paignton Academy (Rounders Festival) 

Thurs 20th Y3 Paignton Academy (Rounders Festival) 

Fri 21st Sports Day (KS2 AM / KS1 PM) 

Mon 24th - Wed 26th Y6 PGL Residential 

Thurs 27th Y2 Paignton Academy (Striking & Fielding)  

Fri 28th Sports Day reserve date (KS2 AM / KS1 PM) 



 

  

 
 

 

July 

2nd: Y6 Diocesan Leavers Mass in Exeter 

4th Y6 Secondary Transition day / Transition day in school. 

5th: Plymouth CAST Tree Planting  

9th : Y5 trip to Berry Pomeroy Castle 

Fri 12th: PTFA Summer Fete 

Fri 19th: Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Wed 24th: Break up for summer 

 

 
 

Contacting your child’s teacher 

Nursery: Mrs Berry 

berry@shrcps.org 

YR: Miss Bowyer 

jbowyer@shrcps.org  

Y1: Miss Tomkins-Smith/Mrs 

Gascoyne ltomkins-

smith@shrcps.org 

/gascoyne@shrcps.org  

Y2: Miss Sloggett  

sloggett@shrcps.org  

Y3: Mrs Flintham / Mrs Glew 

flintham@shrcps.org / 

glew@shrcps.org  

Y4: Miss Shaw 

shaw@shrcps.org  

Y5:  Mrs Whitmore/Miss 

Hartley whitmore@shrcps.org 

/ hartley@shrcps.org   

Y6: Mrs Bird  bird@shrcps.org  

 

Executive Head Teacher Mrs Day day@shrcps.org  

Senior Administrator Mr O’Kane (11.30am – 2.30pm) senioradmin@shrcps.org  

Administrator Mrs Macdonald (8am – 11am) admin@shrcps.org  

Administrator Mrs Garside (10.15am -3:45pm) garside@shrcps.org  

 

Inclusion Team 

Safeguarding Lead                            
Deputy Safeguarding Lead 

Mrs Day 
Mrs Nott 

day@shrcps.org  
nott@shrcps.org  

Deputy SENCO Mrs Nott nott@shrcps.org  

 

Play Therapist Jane Doidge doidge@shrcps.org  
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